
 

December 6th, 2019 

Christmas Care 
PERCY’S CLUBHOUSE SOCIETY  

 

 

Percy's Clubhouse is a not-for-profit before and after school care facility located on the 

school grounds of Sidney Elementary School. We provide care for those students who 

attend Sidney Elementary from kindergarten to grade five.  

Percy's provides care not only for before and after school, but during professional 

development days, winter, spring and summer holidays. We are open Monday-Friday, from 

7:00 am to 5:45 pm and are closed on all statutory holidays.  

At Percy's, we strive to provide a quality program that encourages the child's growth. We 

believe in enabling children with a sense of personal responsibility, independence, and 

self-esteem.  
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Christmas Care 

We are offering care on ​December 30th, 31st, January 2nd, and 3rd.​ We will be going on 

outings to the Shaw Centre for the Salish Sea, Panorama Recreation Centre, and the Sidney 

Museum as well as providing crafts and activities at our centre.  If you are interested please 

contact us at 250-656-4228 or email at ​percys.clubhouse@percysch.ca 

 

 

 

 

Afterschool Care 

Currently,​ ​we have openings on both our younger and older side for afterschool care.  Our 

younger side operates out of the portable and our older side is located in the gym, our 

hours for after school care is 2:45 pm - 5:45 pm. We are able to accommodate full-time, 

part-time and drop-ins. If you would like more information please contact us at 

250-656-4228 or email at ​percys.clubhouse@percysch.ca 
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